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Welcome to Term 3 2024! 
 

Our Term 3 dates this year will run from Monday 22nd July – Saturday 28th September. 

 

Speedo Swimmer of the Term, Term 2 
 

We had a lot of nominations come in from our Instructors this term making it hard to finalize the winners 
of the Speedo Swimmer of the Term. All of our swimmers this term have done some solid mahi especially 
with all the illnesses going around the community! 
 

Our Preschool Speedo Swimmer of the Term is Fletcher Cochrane. Fletcher, your 
instructor would like you to know that you have tried really hard this term and never 
gave up! You worked really hard and have accomplished a lot in your lessons! Ka Pai 
Fletcher! 
 
Our School Aged Speedo Swimmer of the Term goes to Terence (TJ) Bolanos. Terence, 

your instructor would like you to know that you have done really great with always listening to instructions 
and following through with completing the actions. You have improved a lot this term and have put in a lot 
of hard work! Ka Pai Terence! 
 
 

Fees & Charges Update 
 

All facility members would have received an email at the beginning of June regarding the 
fee & charges increasing on 1 July 2024. If you have not yet read that email please click 
here for full details as this includes the Swim School space. 

 

Portal Access for Tracking Progression 
 

Did you know that we have a portal for our facility and our Swim School? Our portal is a great way to 
access information about your child’s LTS progress and all their booking details. Check out the attachment 
to this email to find out how to activate your account! 
 
 
 

For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at 
eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 

 
Julia and the Swim School Team       

https://www.eanetworkscentre.co.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0032/95558/Fees-and-Charges-for-Web.pdf
mailto:eanccsr@adc.govt.nz

